
Special E-News from Vevay Township 2-7-22 

 

VEVAY TOWNSHIP 
Public Input Meeting 

MDNR Grant Application 
 

The Vevay Township Board is seeking public input for the Michigan Department of 

Natural Resources Trust Fund/Land and Water/Recreation Passport grant 

application. The public meeting is February 23, 2022, at the Vevay Township Hall at 

780 Eden Rd, Mason, MI 48854, at 5:30 P.M. The Michigan Department of Natural 

Resources Trust Fund/Land and Water/ Recreation Passport grant application 

consists of desired capital improvements to Vevay Township Community Park. For 

additional information contact John Lazet, Township Supervisor at 

supervisor@vevaytownship.org, (517) 676-9523 Ext 1. 

 

 

Please Join us!  

Public Input Meeting 
Vevay Township Recreation Commission 

Vevay Township Hall 
Wednesday, February 23, 2022 @ 5:30 p.m. 

mailto:supervisor@vevaytownship.org

